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Comments: Hello,

 

I'm writing to express my dissent for the ban on bolts in Wilderness Areas. As a long time climber,

environmentalist, and wilderness lover I am disappointed to learn about the actions proposed in this draft policy.

Climbing and wilderness can and do exist in harmony; banning bolts will only create safety hazards and reduce

the ability of people to explore our public lands.

 

Regards,

Stephanie McLaughlin


